
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 19, 2024 
 
Tyler Broom, P.E. 
DEC Engineering 
3100 West Alabama St.  
Houston, TX 77098 
 
RE: Preliminary Plat, Review – Serenity Oaks Section 1 - Brazoria County, Texas. 
 
Dear Tyler: 
 
Brazoria County has completed the review of the above referenced revised plat dated June 2024.  The 
County has no objection to this preliminary plat. 
 
This Letter of No Objection is for preliminary plat approval only.  It is the applicants responsibility to 
submit the final plat, construction plans, and obtain all permits before construction can begin on this 
project.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Karen McKinnon 
 

Wael Tabara, P.E., CFM 
ASST. COUNTY ENGINEER 

 
Barbara X. Martinez, P.E., 

STAFF ENGINEER 
 

(979) 864-1270 
Fax 

 

Matt Hanks, P.E. 
COUNTY ENGINEER 

 
Karen McKinnon, P.E., 
ASST. COUNTY ENGINEER 

 
(979) 864-1265 

Office 

BRAZORIA COUNTY ENGINEERING 
451 N VELASCO, SUITE 230 
ANGLETON, TEXAS 77515 
www.brazoriacountytx.gov 


